
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Thursday 26th June 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’ 

               

   
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

        
          
 

 

  
 

 

                           Last Week’s Attendance 

Rec C, Y5C 97% Expected Attendance 

Y3Ke, Y6K 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y3Kn, Y4G 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y5K/S, Y6D 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y1Di 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y1Dr, Y4S 90% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P 86% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y2B, Y2W 83% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Important Dates  
 27.06.25 – INSET Day – School closed 
 30.06.25 – INSET Day – School closed 
 01.07-03.07 - Tupton Transition 
 02.07-03.07 – Hasland Transition 
 11.07.25 – Sports Day 
 17.07.25 – 23.07.25 – Transition time in school 
 21.07.25 – Year 6 Prom 
 22.07.25 – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 23.07.25 – LAST DAY OF TERM (Normal finish times) 

 08.09.25 – Start of the new school year 
 

The Wizard of Oz 
Our Year 6 children (and  
staff) are busy rehearsing for  
their end of year performance  
of the Wizard of Oz which will  
be performed to parents/carers on 
Wednesday the 16th July and Thursday 
the 17th July from 3:45pm. 
 
Parents/Carers will need to purchase 
tickets (each child can have two 
family members per performance) 
 
Tickets will cost  
- £2 per adult 
- £1 per child 
 
Please contact Miss Dunn or Miss Kirk if 
you require and further information. 

 Tupton and Hasland Transition Days 
Next week we have our Tupton Hall  
(Tuesday – Thursday) and Hasland  
Hall (Wednesday and Thursday) children  
taking part in their transition days. 
 
On these days, your child will go straight to their 
secondary school and at the end of the day they will 
go home. If your child is ill on any of those days, 
please inform us and their secondary school of their 
absence. 

 Sports Day 
All children have been  
assigned a colour, which  
you will see in brackets after  
your child’s name on Class Dojo 
(Nursery children don’t take part). 
 
e.g. name – (G) (your child would be 
in green) 
 
We are asking you to send your child in 
a plain t-shirt in their allocated colour. 
We will be sending out additional 
information next week regarding start 
times and expectations. 
 

RSE Week - Communicate 
This week our children have been 
celebrating RSE week with the  
theme ‘communicate’. We have emphasised the 
importance of effective communication in all types of 
relationships. We have also explored various forms of 
communication, including verbal and non-verbal, 
and understanding how to express thoughts and 
feelings, as well as how to listen and respond 
appropriately. 

Thursday Newsletter 
This week our Newsletter  
is being sent out on a  
Thursday as staff have a  
day of training tomorrow.  
 
School will also be closed on Monday 
(30.06.25) for further staff training. We 
hope this will give you all the 
opportunity to enjoy a long weekend 
with your children. 


